
S1/2/3
Home Economics: 
S1 - Please remember to complete your homework - Where Do Your Nutrients 
Come From. Paper copies are still available in the department should you still 
require one. This is due to be returned to your relevant class this week.
S2 - Please remember to complete your homework - Love Food Hate Waste in the 
format of a Poster/Leaflet or Power Point. This is due to be returned to your 
relevant class this week.
S2 - Please come prepared for practical classes W/C 24th January 2022. You will 
be cooking 'Dirty Wedges'. Recipe available on Teams.
Board Game club – every Wednesday in F007
Drama Club - Junior Drama club is on each Thursday at lunch in F054, come along 
from 1.15 for games, improvs and performance skills. All welcome
Film club – every Thursday lunchtime in F007

S4/5/6
Any S4-S6 pupils who are interested in a career in the military are invited to 
attend a talk from an Armed Forces career advisor today (Monday 24th Jan) at 
11am in the Learning Resource Centre. Numbers are limited so please make sure 
you arrive promptly. The talk will last all period and include a Q&A at the end of 
the talk to answer any questions you may have about joining the Forces.
A Reminder that the Supported Study Programme is on the website 
https://www.madras.fife.sch.uk/Study-Support/
S5/6 Assessments – will start week beginning 31st January.  The Assessment 
Timetable can be found on the website https://www.madras.fife.sch.uk/WUPPA/
along with SQA Study Tips and the 2022 SQA exam timetable.
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COVID19 mitigations – Reminder to all staff and pupils of the importance of 
hand hygiene, table wipes and the wearing of a face covering in internal 
spaces (unless medically exempt).
All pupils should be encouraged to go outside for fresh air at intervals and 
lunchtimes where possible.
Scottish Maths Challenge: A reminder to all pupils that entries for round 2 
should be handed in to your Maths teacher by February 7th

Lateral Flow Test Kits – LFT kits are available to pick up from the main office. 
Active Schools Notice Board: Active Schools now have a notice board outside 
of the games hall. This board has all of the information about our extra 
curricular clubs as well as our Young Leader and Ambassadors profiles. Pupils 
in these programmes can answer any questions that you may have about their 
role or extra curricular activities.
New Club:  S1-6 Girls Only Rugby:  Active Schools are offering you the 
opportunity to take part in a Girls Only afterschool rugby club on Mondays 
after school from 3-4pm on Astro 2. The club is set to be great fun and will be 
touch rugby only to begin with. If you have any questions see Madison 
Garland (Active Schools) at the PE base (F016). 
Scottish Schools Equestrian Championships: the competition takes place on 
6th of March. If you are interested in being part of a team or individual please 
come to a meeting on Wednesday 26th January at break in S040. Info on 
classes for dressage and showjumping can be found on the Kilgrastion School 
website. Must have own horse and way of getting to Howe Equestrian Centre 
on the day. Any questions please see Miss Ogilvy.
PE: Any Netball, Hockey, Football or Volleyball players that ordered a hoodie 
and t-shirt. Please collect from Miss McIntosh in the PE base.
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